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Hethersett Woodside Infant and 

Nursery School Newsletter 

 

 
Summer Term at Woodside! 

Last term was a busy and exciting term. Our 

curiosity cafés were based around science and 

DT projects and proved as popular as ever. Year 

2s made waterproof homes for ring tailed 

lemurs. Year 1s were busy making catapults and 

the Reception children learnt about healthy 

teeth and reused egg boxes to make animals 

with teeth.  The nursery children had fun with 

lots of different science experiments.  

Governor monitoring took place on Thursday 14th 

March. Governors shared learning with the 

children as well as joining in with the year 1 

curiosity café.  

We are looking forward to a term filled with 

exciting events and learning. Adventures out of 

school are being organised and we are looking 

forward to lots of opportunities for outside 

learning. 

 

 

 

 “Finnbars Force” 

Thank you for all your support on “May the Fourth” on 

Friday 3rd May 

The children had a fun day and an amazing  

£265.06 

was raised for the charity to support children with 

brain tumours. 

The disco raised an additional £304  

 

Year 1 Dance Show 

Some of the year 1 

children are once again 

getting ready to 

participate in the Norwich 

Sports Partnership Dance 

Show. This is a fantastic 

event held at the Open 

venue on 

 Wednesday 22nd May 

2019. 

There will be 2 

performances and tickets 

are currently on sale. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Hethersett Woodside Primary & Nursery 

Keeping you informed! 

Planning permission has now been granted for the new build and we are currently awaiting 

completion of tender. The build will be completed within 12 months from the start date and 

this is due to be during the Summer Term.  

Year 2 pupils have now received their letters offering them their year 3 place and careful 

transition will begin following the half term holiday. Further information regards to class sizes 

and numbers will be available as soon as places have been accepted. 

Thank you to all parents who attended the Parents’ Forum last term. We have booked two 

meetings to give you the opportunity for feedback from these meetings and to ask any 

further questions. Dates for the meetings are as follows: Wednesday 15th May at 6pm and 

Thursday 16th May at 2pm.  

Three parents have been working closely with me with regards to this and if anyone else 

would be interested in joining us please speak to the office staff or contact the office by 

email: office@hethersettwoodside.norfolk.sch.uk. 

A parents’ information meeting for year 3 pupils at Woodside will take place on Wednesday 

19th June at 7pm. Further information to follow.  

 

 

 

 

A reminder from the 

Office 

We asked, in September, for 

a voluntary contribution 

towards snack and baking 

money, either to be paid £10 

a year or to continue to pay 

weekly. Please speak to 

Helen in the office if you 

think this is still outstanding. 
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Friends of Woodside 

Great Woodside Bake Off 

Many thanks to all who entered the “Bake Off” at Woodside. Well done to our 2 winners, 

Nell Cork and Tracey Smith. The event raised £186 for FOWs. Thank you for your 

continued support! 

Movie Night 

The next fund raising event for FOWs is on Friday 17th May. Details of this have already 

gone out. Please speak to Jo in the office for more information. 

Summer Fayre 

Saturday 15th June – This is our biggest fund raiser of the year and we are looking for 

support with this event. If you are able to get involved in any way for the fayre please speak 

to Jo in the office or email: office@hethersettwoodside.norfolk.sch.uk.  

Next Meeting: Thursday 9th May at 7pm (held in the staffroom). If you are able to join 

us, you would be most welcome. We are always looking for anyone who is able to 

add further ideas.  

 

 

 

 

School Lunches 

Please could you check the menu with your child each morning as we are finding that we are 

having to call an increasing amount of parents because their child doesn’t like what’s on the 

menu.  

Menu’s have been emailed to all parents in receipt of Pupil Asset emails. But if you would prefer 

they are available from the office to pick up. 
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Dates for your diary 

Please also see Website for all dates on the front page 

Thursday 9th May – 2pm Nursery Green Fingers  

Thursday 9th May – FOWs Meeting 

Wednesday 15th May – 6pm Parents’ Forum – Feedback, Question and answers 

Thursday 16th May - 2pm Parents’ Forum – Feedback, Question and answers 

Friday 17th May - FOWs Film Night 

Monday 20th May – Year 2 trip to Brandon Country Park 

Wednesday 22nd May – 10.15am Nursery Green Fingers  

Wednesday 22nd May – Year 1 Dance Show at the Open. 

Friday 24th May – Dress up day – bring a tombola prize FOWs 

Friday 24th May – School closes for Summer Half Term 

Monday 3rd June – School reopens at 8.50am for second half of Summer Term 

Tuesday 4th June – 2pm Nursery Green Fingers 

Wednesday 5th June – Reception trip to the Sealife Centre 

Friday 7th June – Bags 2 Schools – Clothing Collection  

Wednesday 12th June – Canary Fours Tournament 

Wednesday 12th June – Parents Evening for New Reception 7pm 

Thursday 13th June – Parents Evening for New Nursery 7pm 

Saturday 15th June – FOWs Summer Fayre 

Wednesday 19th June – Reception Hearing & Vision 

Wednesday 19th June – 10.15am Nursery Green Fingers 

Wednesday 19th June – 7pm Parents Evening for Year 3 at Woodside 

Thursday 20th June – School Sports Day – more information to follow 

Tuesday 25th June – Reception Hearing & Vision 

Wednesday 26th June – Reception Hearing & Vision 

Wednesday 26th June – Reception Trip to the Church (St. Remigius) 

Thursday 27th June –Year 1 Trip to the Church (St. Remigius) 

Friday 28th June – Nursery Trip to Thetford Forest 

Monday 1st July – Year 2 Trip to the Church (St. Remigius) 

Thursday 4th July – 2pm Nursery Green Fingers 

Tuesday 9th July & Wednesday 10th July – Transition – more information to follow 

Wednesday 10th July – Open Evening 

Friday 12th July – Multicultural Day for Year 2 s at Mulbarton Primary School 

Wednesday 17th July – 10.15am & 2pm  Nursery Green Fingers Celebration 

Wednesday 17th July – End of year Discos 

Wednesday 24th July - School closes for Summer. 

 


